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FOOD SERVICE MANAGEMENT COMPANY REGISTRATION FOR PARTICIPATION IN  

   THE SUMMER FOOD SERVICE PROGRAM 

 

This release serves as notification concerning the mandatory registration requirement of food service 

management companies that must be met in order to participate in the 2009 Summer Food Service Program in 

Connecticut. Sponsors of the Summer Food Service Program may contract only with food service management 

companies that have registered with the Connecticut State Department of Education. 

 

On or before March 28, 2009, each food service management company that desires to participate in the program 

within the State of Connecticut must submit an application or renewal for registration to the Connecticut State 

Department of Education. The application form for registration can be obtained by writing the Connecticut State 

Department of Education, Bureau of Health/Nutrition, Family Services and Adult Education, 25 Industrial Park 

Road, Middletown, Connecticut 06457-1543 or calling Robert Zwack at 860-807-2081. 

 

The Summer Food Service Program, funded by the U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA), prohibits 
discrimination in all its programs and activities on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, or 
disability.  
To file a complaint of discrimination, write USDA, Director, Office of Civil Rights, 1400 Independence 
Avenue, SW, Washington, D.C. 20250-9410 or call 800-795-3272 or 202-720-6382 (TTY). USDA is an 
equal opportunity provider and employer.   
 


